Dear Féends & Donors

Thank
your dedication to our Club

The members of the Club have been busy. Seems like just yesterday, our members were
starting the school year off excited to start another school year and in less than a month
our kids will be out for summer break. We are geared to have the kids all day. In the
summer, we provide our young people with breakfast, lunch, snacks, and over 10 hours
of quality programming, including arts, crafts, reading, sports, games, special event
days, STEAM, theatre arts, and so much more. These activities have not only kept our
kids engaged but also helped them develop new skills and interests. We take them on
field trips and three lucky teen Leaders In Training (LIT) members will be going to South
Africa. They will be working with the Boys & Girls Club in Soweto. We are teaming up
with Edward Jones for a Financial Fitness programs with our teens. Our members are
also excited about attending the Free Summer Movies at the Mary Pickford, sponsored
by the Cathedral City Parks & Community Events Commission.

Our youth will have a summer of non-stop activities, making new friends, bonding with
adult mentors, and creating a summer they won’t soon forget. We want to thank you for
making this a possibility.

Hugs,

Members of the Boys & Girls Club of Cathedral City
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Palm Springs Corvette Club
78365 Highway 111

#312

La Quinta, CA 92253-2071

Dear Palm Springs Corvette Club,

On behalf of the Twentynine Palms, CA-Armed Services YMCA, and the young military families we serve, please
consider this letter as a small token of our appreciation for the generous donation of $2,255.00. Because of your gift,
we are able to continue fulfilling our mission of “enhancing the lives of military members and their families in mind,
body, and spirit through programs and services that are relevant to the unique challenges of military life.”

Your thoughtful contribution means the world to those who serve our country so selflessly. Without the heartfelt
support of the larger community, we would not be able to offer programs, services, and events that are so critical to
the lower enlisted Marines and their families here aboard the Marine Corps Air Ground Combat Center.

If you would like to stop by the Base one day for a visit, or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me via phone at (760) 835-2352 or pbyrne@asymca.org.

Again, thank you for your goodness to our military and their families!

Gratefully,
R e

Patrick Byrne
Executive Director
ASYMCA Twentynine Palms

The ASYMCA is a nonprofit 501(c)3 organization (EIN: 91-1883458).
Please consider this letter a receipt, provided for your tax-deductible contribution,
for which the Armed Services YMCA-Twentynine Palms has provided no goods or service to you.

ARMED SERVICES YMCA Twentynine Palms
BLDG. 693 Del Valle Dr, Suite 102 PO Box 6002, Twentynine Palms, CA 92278 P 760.830.7481 F 760,830.8797

Strengthening Our Military Families?®
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10 May 2024

Stan Moreno, President
Palm Springs Corvette Club
78365 Highway 111 #132
La Quinta, CA 92253

Dear Stan,

The Corvettes of Bakersfield would like to thank you again for attending the 2024
Gambler’s Classic. We enjoyed meeting and socializing with all of you. In addition, your
club, once again, won a donation to the charity of your choice for having the most club
members in attendance at Gambler’s Classic. Your club chose to split the donation
between two charities.

Please find enclosed copies of the letters we sent to your selected charities. The donations
have been mailed to the charities in your name. Thank you for participating and we look
forward to future good times together.

Sincerely,

gfwﬁvﬂéf&,

Kim R. Miller/Treasurer
Corvettes of Bakersfield

Corvettes of Bakersfield P.O. Box 22065 Bakersfield, CA. 93390-2065
corvettesofbakersfield.org
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OF BAKERSFIELD

10 May 2024

Scott Robinson

Boys and Girls Club of Cathedral City
38207 Charlesworth Drive

Cathedral City, CA 92234

Dear Mr. Robinson,

The Corvettes of Bakersfield, a 501(c)3 non-profit charity, recently sponsored our annual car show in
Laughlin, NV. There were car clubs from all over the western United States in attendance. Again this
year, the Palm Springs Corvette Club won a contest for having the most participating members at the
show. Their prize was a donation to a charity of their choosing. The Boys and Girls Club of
Cathedral City was selected by the Palms Springs Corvette Club to receive a donation on their behalf.

Please find enclosed a check for $500 to go toward providing a positive impact on young lives by
building self-esteem and encouraging the development of values and skills during critical periods of
childhood growth. Your efforts and dedication to this cause are commendable.

Sincerely,

%ﬂ?ﬂé/&,

Kim R. Miller/Treasurer
Corvettes of Bakersfield

CC: Palm Springs Corvette Club

Corvettes of Bakersfield P.O. Box 22065 Bakersfield, CA. 93390-2065 corvettesofbakersfield.org



CORVETTES

OF BRKERSFIELD

10 May 2024

Fred Fisher

ALS Association

P.O. Box 565

Agoura Hills, CA 91376-0565

Dear Mr. Fisher,

The Corvettes of Bakersfield, a 501(c)3 non-profit charity, recently sponsored our annual car show in
Laughlin, NV. There were car clubs from all over the western United States in attendance. Again this
year, the Palm Springs Corvette Club won a contest for having the most participating members at the
show. Their prize was a donation to a charity of their choosing. The ALS Association Golden West
Chapter was selected by the Palms Springs Corvette Club to receive a donation on their behalf.

Please find enclosed a check for $500 to go toward discovering treatments and cures for ALS and
serving and empowering people affected by ALS to live their lives to the fullest. Your efforts and
dedication to this cause are commendable and we are proud to be able to help.

Sincerely,

gfwf.vﬂ;/o,

Kim R. Miller/Treasurer
Corvettes of Bakersfield

CC: Palm Springs Corvette Club

Corvettes of Bakersfield P.O. Box 22065 Bakersfield, CA. 93390-2065 corvettesofbakersfield.org



